Email response to request for full site evaluations

RE: 3295556: Land adjacent to HMP Garth and HMP
Wymott, PR26 8NH

@ Claire Pegg/GBR <Claire.Pegg@eur.cushwake.com> S
To: You Thu 09/06/2022 08:34
Cc: dcon@chorley.gov.uk; Adele Hayes

Good morning,
Apologies for the delay in responding to your email below.

The document already provided sets out the sites considered and the reasons
why each site was not considered suitable as an alternative. These reasons
relate back to the criteria.

Some further detail regarding the site search will be contained in the proofs of
evidence which you will be able to review on exchange of proofs next week.
You will then have the opportunity (if you wish) to prepare a rebuttal and/or
cross-examine the relevant witnesses as part of the inquiry.

Thanks,

Claire

Claire Pegg MRTPI MRICS

Associate, Planning, Development & Strategic Advisory

Direct: +44 (0)161 235 7638
Office: +44 (0)161 236 9595
Mobile: +44 (0)7887 661883
claire.pegg@cushwake.com

No 1 Marsden Street, Manchester, M2 1THW
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